OFFICE OF THE EXECUTIVE ENGINEER, PMGSY
DIVISION RAMNAGAR

(Phone/Fax No.:- 01990-227211, E- Mail: - (xenpmgsyrgr2@gmail.com)

The Wildlife Warden,
Kathua.

No.:- PMGSY/Div./Rgr./ 189} Dated :- & /10/2021

Subject:- Proposal No. FP/JK/ROAD/141 991/2021 regarding seeking Forest / Wildlife
clearance for Construction of Road from Sumwal to Sarail Choa (JK14-402).

Reference:- EDS No. FP/JK/ROAD/141991/2021 dated 23-09-2021.

Sir,
As per the EDS No. mentioned above and received through Parivesh Portal dated 23-

09-2021, the requisite documents sought including the replies to various observations is

submitted as under:
1. The Road Cerfiticate as required is enclosed as Annexure-A and uploaded on Parivesh Portal

vide Proposal No. : FP/JK/ROAD/141991/2021.

(

ours Faithfully,

(Er. Satish Bhagat)

Executive Engineer,
PMGSY Division,
Ramnagar.
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CERTIFICATE

(Road Certificate)

This is to certify that the road from Dhar Road Larey to Sumal is
already a fair weather tractor road having an average width of 6 m. The said
road has been taken up by PMGSY department for further construction and

upgradation by way of construction of protectjon works and black topping.

PMGSY Division
Ramnagar
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